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Malta
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___________________________________________________________________________

Drug Alert
CLASS 3 MEDICINES RECALL

Action Within 5 Days

Date:  21st November 2012 Our Ref:  MDR 8-11/12
____________________________________________________________________________
Dear Healthcare Professional,

[Rodel Ltd.]

Atenolol 100mg tablets (Accord) AA054/02903

Batch Number Expiry Date Pack Size First Distributed

M09365 July 2016 X 28 tablets 22nd December 2011

Following the receipt of a complaint from POYC regarding the above-mentioned tablets 
whereby some of the tablets of batch M09365 were found to have spots or speckled 
markings, the Medicines Authority has decided to recall the affected batch.

This recall has been classified as a Class III recall and is being coordinated by Rodel Ltd. 
under the supervision of the Medicines Authority.  This recall will be carried up to 
pharmacy level.

Health Authorities are asked to bring this information to the attention of Community 
Pharmacists and General Practitioners by copy of this letter.

Yours faithfully

Muriel Giglio
Medicines Inspector
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